Planning application comment was submitted on the25 September 2023 18:34 PM
The following is a comment on application P223881/F by Neil Harris

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: Im am in full support of this current application on land adjacent to arrow Lea Eardisland. Looking at
the current scheme this will be in keeping with one of Herefordshire beautiful villages. And also add additional
revenue to the local business and community.

With regards to the flooring of this plot of land i have lived in the arecjjjjjij and i have never seen it flood
Your sincerely

Neil Harris

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Neil

Last name: Harris

Emai: [
Postcode: HR6 8JS

Address: 25 Hereford Road, Leominster, HR6 8JS

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Additional footpaths

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=223881

Form reference: FS-Case-549673199





